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1st August 2012, 
 
 
Dear Associations, 
  
The board of BBNZ are pleased to announce the appointment of Iain Potter as the new CEO of BBNZ. 
 
The recruitment process has been thorough and the support and assistance of Sport New Zealand 
has been a critical part of the process.  Appointing the chief executive has been a very important 
task for the Board.  We undertook a thorough search to find the right blend of commercial, 
leadership, personal skills and experience to meet the challenges facing basketball in New Zealand. 
 
Having just completed work on the ‘All of Basketball Pathway Plan’, the board agreed that Iain was 
ideally equipped to manage the implementation of this framework as we continue to grow the sport 
across all levels.  
 
Iain’s most recent role was CEO of the Health Sponsorship Council and he is currently a director on 
the Wellington Rugby Football Union Board. 
 
Iain will begin at Basketball New Zealand's Wellington office on 17 September and will work 
alongside interim CEO Murray Strong during a transition period through the end of October. 
 
Please join us in welcoming Iain to his new role. We look forward to continuing to work with you in 
the interests of basketball in New Zealand. 
  
Kind regards, 
 
 

 
 
Karen Poutasi 
Chair BBNZ 
 


